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 We cordially invite you to the 7th International Week organized by Powiślański University, which will 
take place in May 2025. The International Week serves as a platform for students, academics, and 
researchers from various corners of the globe to exchange knowledge, experiences, and 
perspectives. This dynamic five-day gathering provides unique networking opportunities, 
collaboration, and learning from one another. 

             During the event, participants will have the opportunity to take part in diverse sessions, 
workshops, presentations, and panel discussions led by prominent experts from various fields. This 
exceptional event attracts each year universities from all over the world, gathering representatives 
from nearly 60 institutions from 30 different countries. Join us and be one of them!  

             Please see the link to the "Online application form":  https://forms.office.com/e/jwUX0pGVsC 
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